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VILLAGE OF
ROSEMONT

Dear Attendees of the Society for Techmical Communication Summit:

I know I speak for everyone who lives and works in the Viilage of Rosemont,
Illlinots, when I say that we are looking forward to welcoming all of you who
are attending STC’s 2012 Technical Communication Summit, this coming
May 20-23, at the Hyatt Regency O'Hare Hotel, in Rosemont.

The Hyatt is an expansive and beautiful property whose staff has deep
experience in hosting conferences such as yours, and you are sure to enjoy its
excellent service. In addition, the Village of Rosemont provides a rich
spectrum of nearby sports, music and family entertaimment, and excellent fine
dining.

With a population of 4,202, the Village of Rosemont welcomes at least 50,000
visitors per day. We are consummate experts at delivering successful
tradeshow, convention, meeting and family entertainment products and
services to our guests. Part of that expertise lies within our municipal
services, including public safety and security. Our cross-trained (police and
fire) professional staff and our auxiliary officers comprise one of the best and
most progressive public safety departments in the nation, ensuring safe, secure
and efficient movement of crowds and traffic. In fact, our public safety
organization and services are often referred to as the standard of excellence.

It has been brought to our attention that some of you may be concemned about
safety during your Summit, the timing of which coincides with the G& and
NATO Summits being held in downtown Chicago. QOur village officials want
to assure you that, in addition to Rosemont’s superior level of public safety
within the village, we routinely coordinate with the Chicago Police Department
and all local and federal safety and security agencies to plan and ensure the
finest service possible at Chicago O'Hare International Airport, and throughout
the metropolitan area of Chicago. The result of this close cooperation is that,
for 56 years, Rosemont has welcomed the world, providing a safe and secure
visitor experience.

We look forward to welcoming you in person. We know you will enjoy your
stay.

If you have any other questions, please visit us at www.rosemont.com,

Thank you for choosing Rosemont. See you in May!

Best regards,
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